
 
 
Net-Noggin Awarded Disaster Planning Contract 
 
Granger, IN, - February 12, 2008 – 
 
Net-Noggin has been awarded an immediate contract by the Housing 
Corporation of a large Caribbean government to evaluate and re-
engineer their networking, messaging and Internet infrastructures. 
 
Under the contract, Net-Noggin will provide the technical efforts 
necessary to strengthen and enhance the current environment.   With 
the annual threat of hurricane damage, disaster planning and 
redundant systems are critical for the protection of the tourism 
industry and the residents of the island. 
 
“By enhancing the current environment with redundant infrastructure, 
communications and Storage Area Networking solutions, the Housing 
Corporation will achieve acceptable and sustainable recovery time 
objectives in the event of a disaster, including those caused by acts 
of nature or by hardware or software failure.” said Gary A. King, 
president of Net-Noggin. 
 
About Net-Noggin 
Net-Noggin provides network consulting services, focused on 
Microsoft products, including Exchange Server and Active Directory.  
Net-Noggin also delivers Internet Security and Web based services 
including web hosting and carrier-grade SPAM Filtering. 
More information about Net-Noggin is available at 
http://www.netnoggin.com 


